
GOLETA INCORPORATION – PROJECT STATUS REPORT NO. 12 
 

October 4, 2001 (Agenda) 
 
Financial Report  
 
Payments of $12,106 to Rincon Consultants, Inc for environmental analysis and reporting have 
been processed, which represent 100.0% if the approved contract. 
 
Project Time Line  
 
The incorporation process is “on track” and there are no schedule issues to report.   
 
• Chamber of Commerce, September 19 – The Executive Officer and Commissioner Campbell 

attended the September 19 Goleta Valley Chamber of Commerce meeting and provided an 
overview of the fiscal aspects of the proposed incorporation. 

 
• Goleta Rotary Club, September 25 – The Goleta Rotary Club has requested that LAFCO 

present on overview of the incorporation at its weekly meeting on September 25.  
 
• League of Women Voters, October 2 - The League of Women Voters has scheduled a forum 

on October 2 and requested the LAFCO staff to participate by reviewing the Commission’s 
findings and decisions that approved the incorporation. 

 
• League of Women Voters, October 9 - The League of Women Voters has scheduled a forum 

for city council candidates on October 9. 
 
City Council Candidates 
 
Of the 12 announced and certified candidates for election to the initial city council, Bob Poole 
has withdrawn his candidacy.  The remaining candidates are: 
 

David Bearman    Robert Bernstein 
Jean Blois      Cynthia Brock 
Margaret Connell    William Gilbert 
Jack Hawxhurst    David Johnson 
Jonny Wallis     James Wasil  
Reynaldo Ybarra. 
 

Issues of Concern 

There are no special concerns at this time.  


